
     We are the Knights! 

If you would like an  
at-home COVID 19  

test kit for your child, 
they are available  
for pick-up in the  

Main Office. 

Mark Those Calendars! 
 

October 23 -  Community Swim - 10 - Noon  

November 7 - Tuscarora PTA Meeting at 7 pm. 

November 11 - No School - Veteran’s Day.  

 

 

A consistent transportation plan for 

each student is required. We CANNOT 

accept daily transportation changes. If 

you need to make a permanent, or 

long-term, change for your child, you 

will need to fill out a new “Student 

Daily After-School Plan.”  

 

Printed Lunch Menus will not be sent home 

this school year.  Lunch Menus are available 

to view on the Addison Web Site and will be 

included in the weekly newsletter 

 

Our apologies for any inconvenience and we 

thank you for helping us conserve paper.  



 

October 2022 - Tuscarora Students of the Month  

K- Clark Thompson, Augusta Tompkins, Colton Queally, Adrian Mattison 

1st - Marlee Hackett, Mya Walker, Lane Mathieu, Grace Hyde 

2nd - Adriana Sindlinger, Matthew Stewart, Abel Walker, Erika Neally 

3rd - Naomi Knight, Adalaya Myles, Nolan Howard, Madelyn Carr, Kaili Orr 

4th - Blake Windows, Greggory Burdick, Dustiee Harris, Harmony Nichols 

5th - Marshall Buchillon, Atreyu Walker, Lucas Eldridge, Sophia Carlineo  

 

      PBIS Incentive  - Good Knight of the Month 

  

At Tuscarora, we celebrate the qualities of good citizenship and what it means to 
be a Good Knight! 

 

Each month, classroom teachers will pick one student who consistently demon-
strates the qualities of a Good Knight: Respectful, Responsible, Safe, Honest and 
Kind.   

 

The selected student will be recognized by having their picture 
posted outside the classroom on the Knight of the Month post-
er.  All Good Knights for the month will have their photo taken 
and displayed on our Good Knight banner in the lobby at Tus-
carora Elementary.  They will also participate in a grade level 
luncheon at the end of the month and receive an ice cream 
reward.   

The names of our Good Knights will be celebrated each month 
in the Knightly News and the district newsletter in the Addison  Post.   

 




